
 

 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

BEVERLY EAVES PERDUE  EUGENE A. CONTI, JR. 
GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 

 

Fourteenth Division Office 

Phone: (828)586-2141                         253 Webster Road,  Sylva, North Carolina  28779                Fax: (828)586-4043 

March 6, 2012 

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 
EMERGENCY STORM DEBRIS REMOVAL 

 
Contract Number:  DN-11112888 
TIP Number:  N/A 
Federal Aid Number: N/A 
WBS Number:  DF13314.2020001 
County:   Cherokee 
Location: Various Locations 
Description: Storm Debris Removal 
Letting Date:  March 8, 2012 
 
The North Carolina Department of Transportation , in accordance with the provisions of Title VI of the Civil Rights of 
1964 (78 Stat.252) and the Regulations of the Department of Transportation (49 C.F.R., Part 21), issued pursuant to 
such act, hereby notifies all bidders that it will affirmatively insure that the contract entered into pursuant to this notice 
will be awarded to the lowest responsible bidder without discrimination on the grounds of sex, race, color, or national 
origin.  Statements of Disadvantage Business Enterprises participation must be presented with the bids. 
 
In accordance with the Emergency Declaration dated March 5, 2012; normal letting procedures have been waived. 
 
BID OPENING 
 

Sealed bids must be received in the Division Contract Office at 253 Webster Road, Sylva, NC 28779 by  10:00 AM 
on Thursday March 8, 2012. 

OTHER INFORMATION 
 
The official contract proposal is available at  http://www.ncdot.org/doh/operations/division14/bids/default.html .   
 
Bidders must be prequalified at the time of letting in order to be considered responsible.  Information about 
prequalification can be found at 
WWW.NCDOT.ORG/BUSINESS/HOWTOGETSTARTED/PRIMECONTRACTOR/PRIMECONTRACTOR_POC  
 
Bids must be submitted on the official bid sheet as described in the project special provisions.  The following sheets 
should be submitted as the official bid: proposal cover, bid sheet, execution of contract, listing of subcontractors and 
certificate of insurance.  Insurance coverage less than $5 million will not be considered for award.  Project specific 
questions should be addred to Mrs. Wanda H. Austin, PE , Proposals Engineer at whaustin@ncdot.gov  
 


